
August 11, 2023 

Pixley 2023 Water Run update – 

  

• Uncontrolled Season on the Friant System ended July 29. 

  

• Pixley deliveries are now for Irrigation Demand only, with no more 

recharge water available. 

  

• The Pixley water run is currently estimated to last until the end of 

August. That could fluctuate by a few days or so either way, depending 

on the level of irrigation demand and capacity in the Friant Kern Canal 

to bring the water in. 

  

• There is potential, per long term agreements the District has with other 

Districts, that some water will become available in September and 

October to run. 

  

• As always, we will continue to send out updates as things evolve. 

  

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Eric Limas 

General Manager 



 


